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Dear Mr Murray 

111 

Ref No.: 147016.2017 
Contact: Lina Kakish 

Ph: 9821 9242 
Date: 31 May 2017 

11 111 PCU071141 11 
RE: DRAFT CHANGES TO PLANNING RULES FOR ADVERTISING AND SIGNAGE SEPP 

64 

Thank you for allowing Liverpool City Council the opportunity to comment on the review of the 
draft changes to the planning rules for Advertising and Signage SEPP 64. 

Council recommends that SEPP 64 be amended to reflect the key changes proposed and is 
supportive of the draft changes outlined. Council is considerably interested in any proposed 
amendments around digital signage walls which we are experiencing significantly in our city 
centre. 

Should you require any further information on this matter, please contact Bruce Macnee, Manager 
Strategic Planning on 9821 9341. 

Yours sincerely 

Lina Kakish 
Act ing  Director  Planning a n d  Growth 
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